GIRLS HOSTELS
CHAUDHARY DEVI LAL UNIVERSITY, HIRSA

IMPORTANT NOTICE

All the hostel residents are hereby imnformed that

those residents who reside in Girls’ hostels during the
Covid-19 period and have not submitted their application
for refund of Covid-19 charges. They are directed to

submit their refund application alongwith photocopy of

hostel receipt of that time upto 10.01.2024 in the O/o
Girls Hostel, CDLU, Sirsa.
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Copy of the above is forwarded to In-charge, IT Cell, CDLU, Sirsa (with a request to
upload the said notification on the University Website). |
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